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COMMNT2015/3076/P 24/07/2015  18:24:18 Regent's Park CAAC

6 July 2015

The Advisory Committee was concerned that:

(1) Now that it was possible that the Albany Street Police station might be available for redevelopment 

for replacement housing, it should be used instead of the proposals which would result in the loss of 

green space;

(2) while the new landscaping proposals were welcomed, it was important that a maintenance strategy 

was part of any consent, and should be secured by legal agreement to ensure that HS2 would pay for 

the proper maintenance of the landscape in perpetuity.

Richard Simpson FSA

Chair RPCAAC

12A Manley Street

London

NW1 8LT
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